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Correspondence 8/21/18 with redacted addresses and numbers 

 

 

From: VanLengenKris  

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 2:23 PM 

To: Thomas Hawkins <thawkins@1000fof.org> 

Cc: Gaylene Vasaturo <gaylenevasaturo@sbcglobal.net> 

Subject: FW: missing DCA documents from RLSA libraries 

 

Greetings Thomas: 

 

Reference is made to a request from Gaylene Vasaturo, below, seeking a copy of a letter dated 6/16/08 that was 

referenced in comments made by 1000 Friends during the 5 Year Review testimony. We are unable to find a document 

with this date and wonder whether you might have a record of it. It is also possible that the date provided was incorrect. 

Are you able to shed any light on this question? 

 

Thank you in advance, and please feel free to contact me at any time, 

 

Kris Van Lengen, MPA, JD, AICP 

Community Planning Manager 

 

 
 

Note: Email address change 12/9/2017 

Kris.VanLengen@colliercountyfl.gov 

 

Zoning Division, Collier County 

2800 N. Horseshoe Dr. 

Naples, FL  34104 

(239) 252-7268 

www.colliergov.net/GMPrestudies 

 

 

From: VanLengenKris  

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 2:17 PM 

To: Gaylene Vasaturo <gaylenevasaturo@sbcglobal.net> 

Subject: RE: missing DCA documents from RLSA libraries 

 

Gaylene: 

 

Thank you for your efforts in adding to the historical record. 

 

1. Please find attached the 2006 cycle ORC Report. We will add this to the Library. 

2. We were not able to find any correspondence from DCA matching the date (6/16/08) described below. This was 

near the timeframe during which the County Manager and Commissioner Pelham corresponded (see Library/ 5 

year review/supporting documents, CC-FF). I will ask Thomas Hawkins if they have a record of it; if not, we can 
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ask DEO. Do you have any other thoughts on how to research whether this is missing or simply refences the 

wrong date? 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kris Van Lengen 

Community Planning Manager 

Collier County Planning and Zoning 

239-252-7268 

 

 

From: Gaylene Vasaturo <gaylenevasaturo@sbcglobal.net>  

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 12:58 PM 

To: VanLengenKris <Kris.VanLengen@colliercountyfl.gov> 

Subject: missing DCA documents from RLSA libraries 

 

 

I could not find the July 14, 2008 ORC Report to the County from the DCA entitled “Objections, 
Recommendations and Comments Report" in the RLSA library or the RLSA Restudy library.  Among other 
things, this report expressed DCA’s strong feeling the Big Cypress area of Critical State Concern would suffer 
adversely from multiple impacts and thereby violate the Florida Administrative Code.  This report is referred to 
in the 4/7/09 Executive Summary by County Staff to the BCC.   
The Report may pertain to the DCA review  of  the 2006 cycle of GMP amendments approved for transmittal 
April 2008, as the RLSA revisions would be a large amendment to the GMP.  This document is important to put 
in the library for the RLSA restudy. 
 

Also, in the transcript of the hearing before the BCC 4/2009 on the 5 year review recommendations, the 1000 
Friends of Florida speaker discussed a 6/16/08 letter from the DCA to the County that expresses the DCA’s 
position that credits should be capped at 315,000. I also could not find this letter in either of the RLSA 
libraries.  Will you add this document to the library? 

 


